[image: image1.png]


                      Congressman Dean Heller 
                                       Second District of Nevada       

                                         _________________________________________________________________
                                         News Release
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

Date: January 21, 2011




 
           (202) 225-6155 
Heller Statement on Nevada’s 
Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on Nevada’s December unemployment rate.

“The increase in unemployment in Nevada is deeply troubling and I continue to be concerned about our struggling economy.  Businesses need stability to thrive and create jobs – that starts with keeping taxes low and controlling government spending.  Now it is time for Congress to focus on long-term economic policies to help bolster recovery and provide businesses the certainty they need to create jobs,” said Heller.  
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